
  

To                                                                                 Date: 17/12/2024 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

‘Exchange Plaza’, 5th Floor, 

C-Block-G, Bandrakurla Complex,  

Bandra (East), Mumbai 400051 

SYMBOL: SONAMAC 

Dear Sir/ Ma’am, 

Subject: Clarification on Deficiency Observed in Financial Results of SONAMAC (Sona Machinery 
Limited) dated 14-Nov-2024 

With reference to your communication regarding the observation of deficiency in our submitted financial 
results, we would like to clarify the following: 

The non-submission of segment details was an inadvertent error. However, we would like to confirm that 
segment-wise reporting is not applicable to us as Sona Machinery Limited operates as a single-segment 
entity. 

We sincerely regret the oversight and assure you of our commitment to compliance and accurate disclosures 
in future submissions. 

Thank you for bringing this to our attention. 

Yours sincerely, 

For Sona Machinery Limited 

 

 

Supriya 

Company Secretary and Compliance officer 

M.No.: A57314 
 

Place: Delhi 
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